

September 26, 2018

Dear Keith,

Thank you, once again, for sharing your film, "Those on the Front Lines of Alzheimer's and Dementia" with our community on September 17. Over 100 people attended the screening and their response to the film was overwhelmingly positive. Many people have followed up with us since then, interested in obtaining DVDs and having the opportunity to share the film further with their colleagues, friends and families.

Thanks again for catalyzing such great discussion about such important topics in our community.

We hope to work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Julia Heemstra

Director - Wellness Department